
70 Collier Street 

P.O. Box 400 

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

City of Barrie

Minutes - Final

Seniors Advisory Committee

10:00 AM Huronia Room "A"Monday, October 16, 2017

For consideration at Community Services Committee on November 1, 2017.

The meeting was called to order by the Vice Chair, M. Stevenson at 10:03 a.m.  The 

following were in attendance for the meeting:

Councillor B. Ainsworth

M. Stevenson

G. Sels

H. Stone

J. Comper

J. Youell-Robson

L. Ricardo

R. McEachern

Present: 8 - 

R. Cotton

M. Malcolm

R. Cheeseman

Absent: 3 - 

STAFF:

Accessibility Co-ordinator, C. Dillon

Committee Support Clerk, T. McArthur

Recreation Programmer, J. Gourlie.
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October 16, 2017Seniors Advisory Committee Minutes - Final

The Seniors Advisory Committee met and reports as follows:

55+ INFORMATION DIRECTORY

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator provided an update concerning the 

status of the 55+ Information Directory.

The Committee discussed the different types of information to be included in 

the Directory and that each member will compile updated information report 

back to the Seniors Advisory Committee by December, 2017.

The Committee agreed that the 55+ Information Directory will be distributed 

by Senior’s Month, June, 2018.

FALL PREVENTION CONFERENCE

Gisela Sels, Lucia Ricardo and Julie Youell-Robson discussed the Fall 

Prevention Conference held on October 3, 2017.  She noted that the 

conference provided helpful information concerning preventable measures 

for seniors, education and networking opportunities. 

2017 ONTARIO ADULT CENTRES ASSOCIATION OF ONTARIO (OACAO)

The Committee agreed to send Julie Youell-Robson to attend the 2017 

Ontario Adult Centres Association of Ontario to be held on November 13 and 

14, 2017 in Mississauga, Ontario.  She will report back to the Seniors 

Advisory Committee concerning the Conference at a future meeting.

 

SENIORS EVENTS/UPDATES

Jessica Gourlie, Recreation Programmer provided information concerning 

seniors events scheduled at the Parkview and Allandale 55+ Centres during 

the months of October and November, 2017.

The meeting adjourned at 11:50 a.m.

CHAIRMAN
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